
1 

 

 
Newsletter Thursday 16th November 2023 

 
Next week’s lunch menu is Week 2 

Celebrations! 
 
 
 

 
It was great to welcome parents and 
friends to the All Stars Assembly this 
week.  Congratulations to the children 
named below for demonstrating the 
following school values: 
 
Be proud – Harley, Evelina, Bethany -   
Be kind and caring – Joshua, Helena, 
Lujain 
 
Well done to the following children who 
have achieved… 
 
25 Monster Points certificates: 
North, Tommy-Jake, Nova, Mckensie, 
Makelavan, Andrei 
 
50 Monster Points certificates: 
Marcelina, Isaac, Albie, Yuwan, Mantraaa, 
Mia, Ethan, Evelina, Lara 
 
Rainbow Reading Awards 
Well done to the following 
children for all the reading 
at home: 
Red: Yasmin, Isla, Mikey, 
Archie, Ava, Alissia, Malak, 
Kian, Riaan, Ezra, Thomas 
Orange: Esther, Lilith, Elden, Joshua, 
Ellie, Ingrid, Lizzie, Mantraa 
Yellow: Lilith, Elden 
 
 
 
 
Attendance Award 
This week the award goes to Owl Class 
with 94.5% attendance.  Well done! 
 
 

Fire Drill 
We had a drill last Friday in the afternoon.  
We like to have drills at different times of the 
day so that children can exit the building 
safely and quickly in the event of a real fire.  
The children were all brilliant! 
 
Scholastic Book Fair 
Just in time for 
Christmas!  The Book 
Fair will be in school 6-
11th December and 
there will be a 
competition for 5 lucky children to win a £5 
voucher to spend at the fair!  Details coming 
very soon! 
 
Move it Boom! 
We are currently number 
18 on the leaderboard!  
Remember that the 
children can log being 
active on the playground and even PE 
lessons! 
 
Dates for your diary: 
 
Wednesday 6th December – Monday 11th 
December – Scholastic Book Fair 
Thursday 7th December – Christmas Jumper 
Day 
Wednesday 13th December pm – YR 
Christmas performance 
Thursday 14th December am – YR Christmas 
performance 
Thursday 14th December pm – Y1 & Y2 
Christmas performance   
Friday 15th December am & pm – Y1 & Y2 
Christmas performances 
Wednesday 20th December 4pm – Mince pies 
and Christmas stories 
Friday 22nd December – End of term 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
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Spotlight on Learning 
 
YR 
 
In YR, the children have been learning about “1 more” in Maths.  They have been learning 
and exploring lots about the festival of Diwali. 
 
Y1 
 
In English, the children have been very busy doing their Big Write inspired by Room on the 
Broom. In Maths, the Y1 classes have been subtracting by crossing out.  In Geography, 
they have been identifying human and physical features of our world. 
 

 
 

Human feature      Physical feature 
 
 
Y2 
 
This week, the children in Y2 have been learning about the events of the Gunpowder Plot 
in History.  On World Kindness Day they wrote down all the kind things they'd done that 
day and made a special effort to be kind to others. 
  
For Anti-Bullying, the children have looked at different scenarios and considered 
how they know a behaviour is bullying, how someone might have felt and what they 
should do if they are feeling upset. We know a trusted adult will help us. 
 



3 

 

 
 

 
 

Fox Class – Anti-Bullying work 
 


